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Barnett, Jessica: PC-Plan

From: Gill Foley
Sent: 26 March 2014 16:53
To: Planning Policy; lynskey
Subject: Basements

Dear Sirs,                                                                 
         I support your wish to change the policy regarding Basement development.  Almost 
every street in the Kensington has one house building below ground.  This major work lasts 
many months disrupting the neighbourhood with dust, vibrations & possible structural 
problems to adjoining houses, noise, heavy & large vehicles blocking the roads.  It is 
concerning that concreting over gardens on that scale leaves nowhere for the rainwater to 
disperse & giving rise to future flooding.   
Yours faithfully,  
Mrs. G. Foley 


